<u>Mayor</u> Charles E. Andrews <u>City Clerk/Treasurer</u> Mary M. Jackson

CITY OF MONROEVILLE Literary capital of Alabama

City Council
Al Brewton
Thelma McDaniel
Kendrick Ruffin
Anthony Thomas
Larry Hines
Melvin Foukal

November 30, 2020

Dear Business Partners,

I pray that this correspondence finds you well. The city of Monroeville has been blessed to this point in the holiday season. I and the city council are heavily endorsing shop local businesses for the holiday season.

As I have said we are facing unprecedented times. Recently, Monroeville was declared a hot spot for the Corona 19 virus. It is our desire that all have a safe and healthy Christmas season. I respectfully highly recommend that you encourage your staff to wear mask and make them available for customers. I also would recommend that you place hand sanitizing stations at the entrance to your establishments so that customers can sanitize before shopping to help eliminate some of the risk.

I ask this of you to reduce the risk of spikes in infection from this disease and to provide a degree of protection for you and your customers. The goal is for everyone to have a safe and healthy holiday season. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Charles Andrews

D Carpeur

Mayor

